
Pilon, Janet 

Subject: Results of election to fill Ontario vacancy seat

From: Elections <elections@fcm.ca>
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2019 5:22 PM
To: Elections
Subject: Results of election to fill Ontario vacancy seat

Dear Board members of the Ontario caucus.

This is to advise that, during its conference call this afternoon, the FCM Executive Committee approved the following

nominees - all of whom were acclaimed - to represent Ontario on the FCM Board of Directors.

• Cheryl Antoski, Councillor, City of Brantford

• Ana Bailao, Councillor, City of Toronto

• Mike Colle, Councillor, City of Toronto

• Judi Partridge, Councillor, City of Hamilton

• Clark Somerville, Councillor, Regional Municipality of Halton

Therefore, with these appointments, the two seats assigned to the City of Toronto, as well as the three vacant at-large

seats are now filled. The candidates will be advised later today.

Should you have any questions, please don t hesitate to contact me.

Thank you.

Tim Kehoe

Deputy CEO and Chief Elections Officer
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